
 

 
     

  

 

Principal: Mr R Corbett 
Crawley Avenue, Crawley, 
West Sussex, RH11 0DB 
Tel:  01293 420500 
Fax: 01293 420501 
Email: robcorbett@ifieldcc.co.uk 

End of the Summer Term 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Reasons to celebrate - IBacc 

Thank you to those of you who attended our IBacc graduation ceremonies. It was wonderful to see so many 
of our students recognised for their great achievements. In all 82% of students graduated which was a 
marvelous outcome in our first year. Well done to them all and thank you for the huge support you have given 
them. 

Reasons to celebrate – Ofsted 

At the end of June we had a one day monitoring visit from Ofsted. All went very well and the HMI was clear 
that we are well on track to be judged a good school at our next inspection, likely next year. The outcome 
letter is available to read at file:///C:/Users/rct.IFIELD/Downloads/126071__7%20(1).PDF 

Reasons to celebrate – summer holidays 

Term ends at 1pm on Tuesday 25th July. We hope everyone has an enjoyable summer break. Students 
return on the 6th September at 11.15 (except for the new Y7 who start at 8.30am). 

Please ensure full uniform from the start. 

Farewells 

The end of the year always has an element of sadness as we say goodbye to colleagues. This year we wish 
Ms Cole (Art), Ms Ousalem (Maths), Ms Thomas (English), Dr Keelan (Science), Mr Rowe (DT), Ms Pritchard, 
(Drama and PL for year 8) and Ms Green (Head of Science) all our very best wishes. 

I wish you all a very happy summer. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rob Corbett, Principal 

Ifield Community College 


